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Oregon’s vote by mail system has worked well for years, dont change it! It allows 

people who don’t have easy transportation or have limited mobility participate in our 

government.  It allows people such as healthcare workers who work 12+ hour shits to 

cast their votes.  It’s efficient (Elon),  and it has been proven to be reliable. 


